
 
Date: 01/31/19 
 
 
Media Contact: 
Patrick Lewis, P.E. 
City of Monroe 
Director of Engineering and Public Services 
patrick.lewis@monroemi.gov 
734.384.9126 or 734.384.9125 
 
 

UPDATE: GARBAGE/RECYCLING COLLECTION CANCELLED FOR 01/31/19 
 
Monroe, Michigan - Due to the bitterly cold temperatures, the City's refuse provider, Waste 
Management, is also suspending its activities for Thursday, January 31st.  This is in addition to 
yesterday's cancelled collection (Wednesday, January 30).   
 
Collection schedules for the remainder of this week will be delayed to the following: those 

individuals with the normal collection day of Wednesday will be delayed to Friday, February 1st, 

and those individuals with Thursday collection (today) will in-turn be delayed to Saturday, 

February 2nd.  Normal collection will resume next week. 

   

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate Waste Management's concern for 

their employees that serve the community.  Residents are encouraged to contact the Department 
of Public Services at 734-241-6800 with any questions. 

 

 

 


